Report from Rushden Manor for Parish Assembly 2024
Not too much to report this year.

Highways did some work on the road from Parknasilla towards Youngloves.
This resulted in a mess and damage to the ground on Southern Green. We
contacted Steve Jarvis and sent him photos. He had it all dealt with very
quickly. Thanks to Steve for that. Sadly, the recent cable replacement has left
even more mess. We plan to have this resolved soon.

We are down to 2 trustees, since Steve Humphrey resigned in April last year.
We’re not looking to replace him.

Hopefully we have found a local farmer to take haylage from trust land at
Shaw Green. This will save us time and expense trying to keep it looking
lovely.

We had a bit of a clear up before the coronation, with help from a few local
residents. Sadly it was met with the usual angry complaints from a resident
which prevented us from completing our works. It seems unlikely that we will
ever get the ditches dug on Southern Green due to the complaints. This was
only ever to try and deal with the water levels and drainage on the green.

We will continue to do our best for the land which is in the trust, and the
residents who can enjoy it.

Thanks. Chip and Brian



